
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW PANEL 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, THAT THE REGULAR MEETING ON 

DECEMBER 23, 2022 OF THE ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW PANEL HAS 

BEEN CANCELLED. 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THE CONTENTS OF 

THIS PUBLIC NOTICE, PLEASE CONTACT ELIZABETH PARKER, 

EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT, AT (818) 224-1600.  

 

_________________________ 

TOM BARTLETT, AICP 

CITY PLANNER 

 


